
NOTICE OF ANNEXATION 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE 

 
A public hearing was held by the Board of Directors of the Hayden Lake Irrigation 
District on July 2nd, at 5:00 pm. The purpose of the public hearing was to 
consider the annexation of the 47.95 acres parcel of land, located on Prairie 
Avenue, referred to as One Place Church, Inc. legally described as POST FALLS 
IRR TRS, TAX#27215 [IN E2-TR 64 BLK 20 & SE] 2051N04W, Parcel 
#0636020064AA. Having received no public comment, the 47.95 acres shall be 
annexed into Hayden Lake Irrigation District.  
 
Legal 
PUBLISH 7/6/24, 7/13/24 & 7/20/24 
 


